
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 10 Exploring University Together 2022 events 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
 
We are pleased to announce this year’s Year 10 Exploring University Together digital and in-
person hybrid events, hosted by the University of Nottingham and Nottingham Trent 
University between March and May 2022.  
  
Year 10 pupils and their families are invited to attend a free online session to find out more about the 
benefits of university, followed up by an in-person event hosted at one of the Universities. The events 
cover university options, student life and student finance. Guests will also have the opportunity to ask 
our student ambassadors questions about their university experiences. Please note, those who 
attend an online session will be guaranteed a place on the campus date of their choice. 
  

Online session dates 
Saturday 26 March (10.00am – 11.30am) 
Wednesday 30 March (6.30pm – 8.00pm) 
Saturday 23 April (10.00am – 11.30am) 

Tuesday 26 April (6.30pm – 8.00pm) 
 

On-campus dates available:  
Saturday 30 April, 10.30am – 1.00pm (University Park Campus, University of Nottingham) 

Saturday 14 May, 10.30am – 1.00pm (City Campus, Nottingham Trent University) 
  
 
To request places at both the online and in-person events, please complete and 
submit this online booking form (https://gck.fm/obllo).   
 
Please note, the deadline for booking is a week before each event date. Places are limited, so we 
recommended you book early to avoid disappointment.  
  
We hope you and your child are able to join us. If you have any questions, please get in touch.  
  
Best wishes,  
 
Alex Holland-Leavens (Nottingham Trent University) 
Nick Orchard (University of Nottingham) 
 
Email: wpadmin@nottingham.ac.uk 
  
  
   
 

https://app.geckoform.com/public/#/modern/FOEU03ec6bncG2n6
https://gck.fm/obllo

